
 

East Greenbush Board of Ethics 

Minutes from Workshop/Meeting 

March 7, 2016 

 

Members present:  Kathleen Luria, Jessica Lansing, Judy Ehrlich, Guy Warner, Cheryl Vallee 

 

Attorney Joe Slater was present 

There were no members of the public in attendance 

 

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited 

Minutes from the previous meeting were accepted 

 

The following sections of the Code were reviewed in great detail and changes were made from 

previous draft versions: 

 

Section 11:  Future Employment 

Change to a, b, c 

Two paragraphs missing and corrected 

Section 4:  Financial Disclosure 

Discussion and clarifications made 

Guy Warner to reword with the changes 

Section 15:  Nepotism 

Changes made 

Reviewed a-g 

Section 16:  Political Activity and Solicitations 

Discussed  

The Board members were split (3-2) on Sec. 16 g and j as was written 

 

The next meeting of the Ethics Board will be held in April; the date not yet determined. 

 

Minutes respectfully submitted by: 

 

Cheryl Vallee 

March 13, 2016 


